
 

 

 
 

❍ Presentation ❍ Poster 

Call for Papers & Posters 
The African Painted Dog is one of Africa’s most endangered 

predators; it has experienced endless amounts of persecution, 

disease, and habitat loss and has seen its population dwindle to 

alarmingly low numbers. The goal of this conference is to bring 

together all people and institutions that are invested in the success 

of the African Painted Dog population both in professional care 

facilities and the wild. We hope that this will allow for a sharing of 

information and experiences that directly benefit the welfare and 

survival of this incredible species. 

We invite researchers, keepers, caregivers, veterinarians and others 

to present papers or posters regarding all aspects of painted dog 

care and management, both in captivity and in the field. Papers and 

roundtable discussions will include the status of the dogs in the wild, 

field projects, captive husbandry, and veterinary care. 
 

Name of Presenter/Author:    
 

Title:     
 

Organization:    
 

Mailing Address:    
 

 
 

 

Daytime phone:      Fax:     
 

E-mail address:    
 

Presentation/Poster Title:    
 

 
 

 

First Author or Co- Authors:      
 

Institution (s):    

     
 

Equipment needs (PC/MAC etc):    

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Abstracts (no more than 500 words) should be sent to the following: 
 

Email: Wrylie Guffey at wguffey@topeka.org 

Please include “African Painted Dog Conference” in the 

subject line. 

 

Mail: Fawn Moser 
           Topeka Zoo  
           635 SW Gage Blvd. 
           Topeka, KS 66606

 

All abstract submissions must include this completed form plus the abstract. The abstract 

should be written as a mini-version of the paper and should contain enough information to 

allow evaluation of the project. 

Abstracts must be received by February 17, 2017 to be eligible for inclusion in the 

program. A notice of acceptance will be sent by March 15, 2017. A complete version 

of the paper for the proceedings will be required by April 7, 2017. 
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